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AAUW-SFV 
HOLIDAY PARTY 

Holiday Cheer and Art Project 
Some of the best aspects of the holiday season are spending time with 
friends and family, decorating our homes, and 
sending out cards to friends and family. This year 
we will facilitate all three of these with a very 
fun art project called Iris Folding. We will gather 
on Zoom, and each person will create their own 
beautiful papercraft. Iris Folding is super easy – 
even the most artistically challenged can make 
beautiful cards and framed art.  

We will send you all the materials you need 
except scotch tape. Just join the meeting and 
learn how to make these lovely creations and amaze your friends.  

A RSVP is necessary so that we know to send you your materials. An early 
RSVP is encouraged to make sure your supplies arrive before the meeting. 
You can provide your own materials. See article on page 4 for a list. 

Saturday, December 18, 2021 

1:00 PM 
Zoom meeting 

RSVP to Jackie Zev at 818-832-9099 or jackiezev@aauw-sfv.org by 
December 11 to receive your materials. There is no cost to participate. We 
encourage you to invite your friends to join us. See directions on page 6 on 
how to attend using your computer or tablet, or how to call in using any 
phone. 

 
 

 

 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 
 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 

age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

Read page 6 
column 1 for 

how to attend! 


